

623-237-4012

Attendance Line:



623-237-5205

September 2018

Ms. Kate Laser, Principal

Ms. Tarrah Bernabe, Assistant Principal

Principal's Letter

Dear Bicentennial South Families.

We have had a great first month of school! Our students have been working very hard and are doing an excellent job of learning classroom and school wide routines and procedures. We are really focusing this year on our Universal School Wide Expectations: P.A.W.S:

- Personal Best
- Act Responsibly
- Work and Play Safely
- Show Respect

Students are being recognized daily when they are demonstrating these expectations as well as using our Boys Town Skills. All teachers are using Class Dojo this year as one way to positively reinforce students when using these skills. This is also a way for teachers and par-

ents to easily communicate and for parents to learn about what is happening in their child's classroom. If you have not yet signed up for Class Dojo, I strongly encourage you to do so. Please contact your child's teacher if you need directions on how to sign up.

Please help us keep all students, staff and families safe during drop off and pick up times by following our procedures. If you are parking your car in the parking lot, you must walk with your child across the parking lot, using the cross walk. If you are in line dropping off/picking up your child, please remain in your car and do not pull out of the line to go around a care in front of you. We value the safety of our families over convenience. We also ask that you please follow the directions of all staff members on duty during these times. Thank you for your help with this.

Your Partner in Education,

Kate Laser, Principal



September Events |

3	Labor Day: No School
5	12:15 Dismissal
10	PTO Meeting
12	12:15 Dismissal
18	Student Council
19	12:15 Dismissal
20	Curriculum Night, 2nd/3rd Grade Music Performances
26	12:15 Dismissal
28	Coffee Talk

Find us on **f**

TinyURL.com/he6mpj4